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Correspondence to Transportation Minister re: South Island Transportation Study

That the Transportation Committee recommend to the Capital Regional District Board:

That the Chair of the Capital Regional District write the Ministry of Transportation indicating the CRD’s interest in

participating in the South Island Transportation Study and invite the Minister to address the Board.

(NWA)

File #: 19-133, Version: 1

Capital Regional District Printed on 10/18/2021Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

